
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stars of the week 

Year 3/4— Aidan 

For his thoughtful questions, 

good listening and his enthusiasm 

for learning at the Black Country 

Museum. 

 

Year 2— Antonia 

For fantastic listening in all her 

lessons. 

 

Reception/Year 1— Daisy 

For  consistently trying her very 

best in all areas of learning. 

Week ending 6th October 2017 

Letters 

Aston Hall Farm—Year R 1 2 

Achieve Books—Year 2 

Parents Meeting—Year R 

Victorian Day—Year 3 4 

Governors 

We are currently looking for a Co-Opted Governor to join 

our Governing Body.  This Governor should not be a parent 

or close relative of a pupil but someone interested, in  

supporting the school as a critical friend in moving the 

school forward in this everchanging education landscape.  

Please contact the Office if you are aware of someone who 

may be interested.  All our Governors are DBS checked. Our 

school is committed to safeguarding and promoting the  

welfare of children and to supporting all staff.  The 

successful applicant will be required to complete an  

Enhanced DBS check prior to taking up this position. 

From Mrs Barber 

House champions are Sycamore for fabulous  

holiday diaries and taking part in the Summer Reading 

Challenge.  They will receive a breaktime treat next 

week. 

Ash 370 

Oak 320  

Sycamore 480  

Willow 390 

Parking 

Please refrain from parking on the right 

hand side of the car park.  These 

spaces are for  residents. 

Scarecrow Competition 

20 house points will be awarded for making a 

scarecrow for the Upton Snodsbury Scarecrow 

Walk.  All children are invited to be creative 

and make a scarecrow, no more than 60 cm tall 

for the display.  All entries are to  be in school 

for Friday 20th October. The walk is on  

Saturday 28th October 2017. 

School Uniform 

Please could all children now wear 

winter uniform. A photographer will 

be in school to take photographs 

for our prospectus and  website 

of the children at work and play. 

Harvest 

Five boxes of food donations were  

delivered to the Worcester Foodbank to-

day.  St Kenelm’s Church also raised 

£300.00 for FOAG from donations, selling 

soup, sandwiches and  

collections.  Thank you for your generosity. 

Thunk 

Are all rules important? 

Please discuss. 


